Sturt Street Community School Strategic Directions 2016-2020

Sturt Street Community School will be a
thriving inner-city school. We will
empower students and staff to succeed in
their professional and personal lives.

Respect

individual abilities,
qualities &
achievements will be
admired by students,
staff and the school
community

We act to fulfil the Strategic Directions: to
be innovative, engaging, academic &
inclusive.

Integration Diversity Excellence
bringing all parts valuing the outstanding
of the school unique qualities qualities in all
community of each areas
together to individual

provide equal
participation

Innovative - original and creative in thinking.

Engaging - full involvement in learning

We will equip students with the capacity to think, solve problems
and respond to and thrive within a changing society.

We will ensure this through - 21st Cenfury pedagogy (collaboration, critical
thinking, creativity and communication), confinual development of 1:1
ipad program, targeted training & development, integration of The Arts,
developing flexible learning spaces, STEM.

We will provide authentic learning that is student-centred and ensures
access to the entire curriculum.

We will ensure this through - active involvement in Adelaide/Prospect
projects & initiatives such as TfEL project/ Teach On/Transforming Tasks and
Natural Maths training, increasing opportunities for excursions/incursions by
utilising our city connections, play-based/challenge-based learning tasks,
integration of 1:1 ipad program that highlights use of multi-media.

Academic - higher learning pursuits

Inclusive - open to all

We will build a rigorous learning culture that promotes academic
success.

We will ensure this through - Powerful Learners, Growth Mindset, regular
monitoring of student achievement, involvement in curriculum mapping &
Adelaide-Prospect partnership initiatives , the development and
implementation of shared understandings about curriculum (agreements),

We will nurture and value our school community and ensure opportunities are
available to all.

We will ensure this through - celebrations (Reconciliation Week, Harmony Day,
Anti-bullying Day), embed Play is the Way program, ensuring school
information is accessible in a range of languages, training & development
opportunities to target the needs of all students, the creation of flexible
learning spaces, regular monitoring of Students With Disability data, regular
NEP updates and meetings.







